NEVADA STATE BOARD OF NURSING

2670 Chandler #9 Las Vegas, NV 89120
AN FAX (702) 739-0298

MINUTES OF REGULAR BOARD MEETING
November 30 - December 3, 1993

CALL TO ORDER

A special session of the Board was held at 7:00 P.M. on November 30, 1993 at the Airport Plaza Hotel. This
session addressed the current status of the Law & Legislative Committee. The regular meeting of the Nevada
State Board of Nursing was called to order by the President, Debra Hirschman, at 8:40 A.M. in the South
Meeting Room of the Washoe County Health District, 1001 East Ninth Street, Reno, Nevada 89512.

MEMBERS PRESENT

Debra Hirschman, M.S., R:N., President
Mimi O’Hanlan, R.N., APN, Vice-President
(MNov 30 & Dec 1 only)

Darlene Harrison, L.P.N., Secretary
Frazine Jasper, J.D., R.N.

John Lujan, M.A., Consumer Member
Sharon Anderson, L.P.N.

Janette Corp, R.N.

(Dec. 2nd & 3rd only)

OTHERS PRESENT

Lonna Burress, M.S., R.N., Executive Director
Kathy Apple, M.S., R.N., Associate Executive Director
Linda Huettl, R.N., Education Coordinator
Bob Buck, B.S.N., R.N., Investigator (Dec. 1st only)
Keith Marcher, Deputy Attorney General
- Moreen Scully, Deputy Attorney General

Becky S. Van Aulsen, C.S.R.
(Dec. 1st & 2nd only)
Othier Interested Parties

L NURSING PRACTICE

1. Recommendation Concerning Process For Infusing Drugs Into Arterial Lines: It was moved and
ACTION seconded to accept the Practice Committee’s recommendation that after meeting the requirements

of NAC 632.225, the Registered Nurse may infuse antithrombolytic agents via the arterial

system. The physician would prescribe the drug in the dose parameters that would produce the
outcome effects as intended. MOTION CARRIED. '




